PARK BOARD MEETING

April 18, 1977

Present: Ken Hobson, Jerry Horan, Fran Cuthberson, Ken Savage, Walter
Zuellig, John Fierstien, Don Bailer, Secretary-Jackie Tanner. Absant:
Cindy Fent.

Ken Savage opened the meeting asking for a reading of the minutes.
The minutes were approved as read., Ken Hobson stated we had problems
with the meters on the tennis courts. The lights do not come back on
15 to 20 minutes after they have been previously light. The players
had tampered with the coin meter. Ken Hobson collected $40.50 from the
meter, $35.00 was turned over to Don Bailer, he also mentioned the nets
on the courts needed to be tightened. Don Bailer made a motion Ken
Hobson take care of the meter problem until the electritian could check
out the reason for delay in timing. Sec'nd by Walter Zuellig. Don
Bailer received a bill for Homeplate and pitcher plate from Ames Hard-
ware for #39.97.

Ken Savage reported the color sealer on the tennis courts was
peeling and must be repainted, he talked with Gary Neithammer and the
courts will be repainted at no cost to the park board, Fran Cuthberson
made a motion the meeting be closed. Sec'nd by Ken Hobson. All favored.



